
 

Product End of Life Notice 
 

 

21 April 2016 
 

Red Lion Controls announces the regional end of life (EOL) of the Sixnet® series VT-MODEM 
products because they no longer have a CE mark and therefore cannot be shipped to 
countries within the European Economic Area (EEA). Purchases of these products will no 
longer be accepted by those in the EEA. This regional EOL announcement does not affect 
countries outside the EEA.  
Red Lion will continue to repair products as long as parts remain available. 
 
Customer Migration Path 

Part Numbers Affected Replacement Part Numbers Notes 

VT-MODEM-1WW N/A No replacement available. 

VT-MODEM-2WW N/A No replacement available. 

VT-MODEM-3WW N/A No replacement available. 

VT-MODEM-4WW N/A No replacement available. 

VT-MODEM-5WW N/A No replacement available. 

 

Please contact your local sales representative or Red Lion Technical Support at  
+1 (877) 432-9908 or +1 (717) 767-6511 for more information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Jacob Colegrove 
Assistant Product Manager 
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